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I am in full support of the passage of this bill.  We do not want or need corporations 

managing our medical care which drives up patient care costs, making it hard for 

physicians to practice without corporate intervention. This revision of our current 

OCPM will ensure that physicians maintain autonomy in their practices and 

Oregonians receive access to high quality care.  Its already hard enough to get 

quality care, with insurance companies deciding what's necessary and what is not.  


